APPe A - H;

Subject: TRO Consultation: Hassocks & Burgess Hill, Ockley Lane/Keymer Road
Dear Sir/Madam

West Sussex County Council proposes to make a permanent Traffic Regulation
Order that will introduce new speed limits on QOckley Lane/Keymer Road in the
parishes of Hassocks and Burgess Hill as follows:

To extend the current 30 MPH Speed limit on Ockley Lane in Hassocks
northwards to a point 135m north of its junction with Avenue De Warenne; and

To introduce a 40 MPH speed limit on Ockley Lane/Keymer Road from a point
135m north of its junction with Avenue De Warenne in Hassocks, northwards to
the existing 30 MPH speed limit at its junction with Willowhurst in Burgess Hill.

Below'is a link to the TRO Team's consultation web page, containing plans
showing the new restriction, the public notice, statement of reasons for
proposing the Order, and the draft Order itself. I should be grateful if you could
accept this message as the formal consultation on the proposed new Order. If
you wish to make any comments or objections to the scheme, please make them
to me by e-mail before 16 May 2024.

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/traffic-requlation-orders/

I hope this is all in order but if you have any queries about this matter please do -
not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Martin Moore

Martin Moore

Legal Officer: Adur, Arun, Mid Sussex & Worthing — TRO Team
Piace Services

Highways, Transport & Planning

West Sussex County Council




